
NOTICE TO SUMMER VILLAGE OF 

GOLDEN DAYS RESIDENTS 
 

February 24, 2022 

 

TREE CLEARNING AND REMOVAL 

As per Bylaw No. 254 – Land Use Bylaw, a reminder that trees cannot be cleared 

unless a development permit is issued, and no more than 50% of a Lot shall be 

cleared of its existing tree cover. 

 

RECREATIONAL VEHICLES 

As per Bylaw No. 254 – Land Use Bylaw, a reminder that one recreational vehicle 

may be stored or parked on a Lot, but the recreational vehicle shall not be 

occupied for more than twenty-one (21) days per year while standing on the Lot, 

and only if a recreational vehicle permit has been obtained. The Municipality may 

allow for more than one recreational vehicle on a Lot for an extraordinary event 

and a temporary permit may be issued in certain circumstances. 

 
If a permit for tree removal or recreational vehicles is needed, contact our 

Development Officer @ 780-586-2494 or email information@svofficepl.com 

Please refer to the bylaw on the Golden Days Website at 

https://goldendays.ca/bylaws/ for further information regarding tree removal and 

recreational vehicles in the Land Use Bylaw No. 254 
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